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Reunion Lunch 

This major event is next month. Yes, next month. 

Friday October 25 

We attach the Booking Form for 2019. 

Give George Ives a call and he can give you the electronic payment details for speedy money 

transfer. 

George Ives, 32 Amersham Hill Gardens. High Wycombe, HP13 6QR 

Tel:-01494 524 501 

Email george.ives@btinternet.com 

 

As you all know the Reunion Lunch arrangements include the AGM and this 

year we have something to tell you all that we think is most exciting. 

We have been left a modest legacy from a notable Old Camdenian 

  Bill Wraight and his wife Nora. 

During the summer we have had much interaction with experts in the fields of finance and charitable 

trusts. 

https://www.beaconhigh.org/
mailto:george.ives@btinternet.com


After a great deal of investigation and discussion we are now ready to tell you all about it and how 

we propose using these funds in the years ahead.  

Be there to hear the news and to be part of maintaining and fostering the heritage of the Old 

Camdenians. 

 

 

In addition we will be telling you about another sporting initiative that will 

reflect the passion that Bill had in this area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are having a serious issue with e mail and thus Newsletter distribution, but we are working on 

finding a solution. 

For those who can remember, this is a time when the TV started to show an Interlude with perhaps 

sheep moving gently over the fields. 

Normal service will be resumed shortly. 

 

Alan Shearn 

 

 


